## Safety Committee Meeting July 6, 2002

On the above date and time the Safety Committee met and discussed the following topics:

- Chagrin Lakes Home Owners Ass. E-Mail (Keith Sooy) handed out, speed bumps.
- Tornado warning system.
- R.B.C. Child seat installation event, scheduled for Sept. 21, 2002.
- Ultrasonic cleaner?
- Part time officer
- Researching motorcycle noise issue
- Rolling Ridge will probably not be going forward with additional stop sign requests, spoke with Katlyn Petro several times, they do not have substantial support.

Present

J. Wetzel

B. Howell Houll

A. Lechman